
 

  

 

March 9, 2020 

 

Town of Pendleton  

 

Dear Resident: 

 

 

As of Tuesday, March 31, 2020, your service day will be moving from 

Wednesday to Tuesday. 

 

You will be serviced on Wednesday March 25, 2020 as usual.  The new collection 

schedule will commence on Tuesday, March 31, 2020.  From then on, you will only 

be serviced on Tuesdays.  This change does not impact the A week / B week 

recycling collection schedule.    

 

We work each day to improve the way we service you in Pendleton.  Improved 

collection efficiencies is one example of a service improvement and when 

implemented, creates many benefits.  These benefits include: 
 

1. Reducing the number of vehicles deployed each day 

2. Improving safety on local roadways 

3. Reducing the environmental impact 

4. Offering the opportunity to use the latest collection technology 

 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at any time. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Customer Service Department 

Modern Disposal Services, Inc. 

1-800-330-7107 

cs@modern-corp.com 


